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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT WATER MAIN/HYDRANT 
FLUSHING 

 
On Wednesday April 10, 2024, NH Fire Protection in coordination with Cogswell Springs Water 
Works will performing a fire flow test on the hydrant located near 98 Bridge Street between 8 
a.m. and 4 p.m.  
 
This hydrant flow test is to determine the fire flow rate and rating of the hydrants in the vicinity 
of the test. 
 
This hydrant flow may temporarily cause a decrease in water pressure or short-term 
discoloration in the water before the program is complete. Discolored water usually contains 
some rust that has accumulated on the interior of water mains.  There are no health threats 
associated with using the water, however CSWW recommends not washing clothes until faucet 
water runs clear.  Discolored or cloudy water usually clears up within one to two hours. Avoid 
washing clothes during the period of time flushing is taking place in your section of town. If you 
are a property owner with tenants please notify them. 
 
If you experience discolored water or other problems during the hydrant flushing program, 
please call 603-428-3237. 
 


